
                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Join us for our Christmas Workshops –  Wed 13th Dec 10am – 11.15am, Thur 14th Dec 10am – 11.15am, or     

Fri 15th Dec 1.30pm – 2.45pm. 

Due to limited space, only two adults per child. We will be sending slips out for you to be able to book.   

Christmas Party - Tue 19th Dec 12.45pm – 3.45pm.  If this is an extra session for you, normal fees apply or it 

could be one of your funded sessions if you have spare sessions. 

Break for Christmas – Wednesday 20th December 

Return to Playgroup - Wednesday 3rd January 2024 

Starting school in September 2024 – Remember to apply for a school place before 

15th January 2024. 

 

 

 

December 2023 

Spilsby Playgroup News & Information 

What are we doing this term?  

We are steppingt into Christmas! Click Here to see what activities we will be doing. 

Why not try out the songs at home too? Always good fun. Click Here for the words. Enjoy! 

Remember to login to your Tapestry account to see further activities and to see what your child is 

doing whilst in playgroup.  Further snapshots can be seen and followed on our Facebook page. 

                             

 

                                                                            Children in Need        

Thank you to everyone who donated to Children in Need by purchasing raffle tickets to win a box full of books. 
Not to forget everyone who came along dressed in spots! Through your generosity we raised £94.00 for this 

worthwhile cause.  The box of books was won and presented to the winning ticket 112.               

Important information 

The Government have announced future funding options for childcare you might be eligible for in the months to 

come. Please scroll further down for further information. If you have any questions, please do email 

spilsbyplaygroup@gmail.com We will endeavour to answer queries or point you in the right direction for help. 

Snow!!! 

 

If the weather turns bad and there is excessive snow on the roads and the footpaths, making getting into playgroup a danger, we will 

consider closing. We will always let you know via Facebook, email. Plus, if Spilsby Primary Academy is closed due to snow, we will be 

closed also. If in any doubt call, 07385163071 

https://www.spilsbyplaygroupnursery.co.uk/_files/ugd/285658_2b66e24635f54a2f8079f05e61aa68e9.pdf
https://www.spilsbyplaygroupnursery.co.uk/_files/ugd/285658_5977a78a92ed4b22ae6524e82f07a035.pdf
mailto:spilsbyplaygroup@gmail.com


 

 



 


